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                                          November 12, 2024 
 
        The Tazewell County Electoral Board met in the General Registrar's office 2848 Riverside 

Dr, North Tazewell, Virginia on Tuesday, November 12, 2024 for the purpose of continuing 
the canvass of votes obtained during the November 5, 2024 General and Presidential 
Election.  

 
         The canvass meeting was reconvened by Chair, Irma Mitchell at 10am. In attendance 

were Richard Street, Vice Chair, Sherman Cain, Secretary and Brian Earls, Director of 
Elections. No citizens were present in the public gallery.  

 
        The Board further proceeded to process all proper and timely received ballots, dutifully 

recording the results.  
 
       The Board realized with the late afternoon hour approaching and with quite some time 

remaining while information was entered into the election systems the Board agreed to 
recess until 1pm Wednesday, November 13, 2024 at which time all paperwork and 
certifications will be completed. The Board accordingly recessed at 4:30pm. 

  
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 
__________________________________                  
                    Chairman 
 
 
 
 ________________________________  
                 Vice-Chairman 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
                     Secretary  
 
 
 


